From: russellvang5

To: Weiner, Greg (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Yes Brunson Pub 956 Payne ave
Date: Friday, October 21, 2022 1:25:54 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Sent from my Galaxy

From: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

To: "russellvang5"

Subject: RE:

Date: Friday, October 21, 2022 1:05:00 PM

Are you referring to Brunson’s Pub at 956 Payne Ave? I just want to clarify.

Thanks,

Greg Weiner

Executive Assistant — City Council
Saint Paul City Council
Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us
651-266-8512

He/him/his

From: russellvang5 <russellvang5@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2022 6:18 PM

To: *ClI-StPaul_LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject:

Hi my named is Russell T Vang | object to the proposal for the Bar for pulltab | live at 665 case ave
the bar is so much headache already because to much noise and people coming there in and out I'm
also handicap and my brother we live here it's so hard for us to find parking in our own
neighborhood because of the bar | live right across the street from the bar they park everywhere
and to much traffic so | hope you guys will agree with me thank you

Sent from my Galaxy
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